
Gateway SEIDs requested to opt out of remote push:





All Opt Out forms must be sent to � HYPERLINK "mailto:optoutsha2push@avaya.com" ��optoutsha2push@avaya.com� and must be ﬁlled out entirely and legibly in order to allow Avaya sufficient time to remove your company from the automated update process. By submitting this form to Avaya by email from a valid company email address, you are representing on behalf of your company that your company is opting out of the Avaya SHA-2 SAL Gateway update, and that use of an electronic email is legally binding for this purpose.











Thank you for your business!





Avaya SHA-2 automated SAL Gateway


UPDATE OPT OUT FORM


This document confirms my intention to “opt-out” from the � HYPERLINK "https://downloads.avaya.com/css/P8/documents/101027627" ��Secure Access Link (SAL) Remote Agent Push�, and that I will be responsible to perform the SAL Gateway upgrade to a SHA-2 compliant version by December 27, 2016. Avaya will convert SAL Gateways to SHA-2 compliance beginning October 3, 2016, except for those customers who have opted out using this form.  Any SAL gateways that are not on a SHA-2 compliant version will lose the following on or after December 31, 2016:





Remote Provisioning


Alarming





<Insert company name>





<Insert SEID list>





<Insert the date>





<Insert your address>





<Insert your phone number>





<Insert your company email>





<Insert your name>





Expert Systems


Remote Support Support Tools





Company Name:





Company Representative Name:





Company Representative Personal Email:





Company Representative Personal Phone:





Address:





Date:





IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CONSULT THE PRODUCT SUPPORT NOTICE (PSN) FOR


DETAILS OR CONTACT � HYPERLINK "mailto:SHA2COMPLIANCE@AVAYA.COM" ��SHA2COMPLIANCE@AVAYA.COM�





THE AVAYA GLOBAL SUPPORT SERVICES TEAM





© 2016 Avaya Inc. All Rights Reserved.










































































